
 

 
Hampshire Constabulary 

Chief Constable Olivia Pinkney 
 

 
 

  

www.hampshire.police.uk 

 

 

 Serious Collision Investigation Unit 

Kings Worthy House 
 Court Road 

Kings Worthy 

Hampshire 
SO23 7QA 

 
    

09 February 2021 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

REFERENCE: OPERATION REMOTE – Bus incident 10/09/2020 
 

Good Morning, 
 
I hope you are all coping in these difficult times with juggling work and home schooling 

or if you are like me this is one of those times when I am thankful to be a key worker, I 
am not so sure my children have the same view!!! 

 
I would like to thank you for your patience in relation to the bus incident. I have now 

had a decision from the Crown Prosecution Service (CPS) to charge the bus driver with 
Causing Serious Injury by Dangerous Driving. The first court date is in April and I will 
update you again after the hearing. 

 
In the meantime the CPS have asked that we gather some more detailed information 

from all of the injured children. I now need ASAP the following if your child was injured.  
 

 Childs name 

 A summary of the injuries and treatment 
 Copies of photos taken of injuries if you have any 

 
 

Could you please email the information to OPREMOTE@hampshire.pnn.police.uk 

 
We do have some photos, if you have already supplied us with them then could I ask 

that you email to tell us that with your child’s name & the summary of injuries. 
 
You may see an update in the local press or on social media but I would ask that you 

do not make comment on this as the case has not yet been to court and I do not want 
the investigation jeopardised.  

 
Kind regards 
 

 
Cate Paling 
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